
 

Year 3 
Read all about it!  In literacy year 3 this week have been writing newspaper 
articles about Charlie discovering the golden ticket.  We looked closely at the 
features of newspapers to identify what should be included in our article and 
then planned the information we wanted to include.  We began writing our 
newspaper but only started with the introduction because we wanted to make 
sure all our writing was as good as it could be. 
  
In maths we looked at our number facts.  We have been busy halving, 
doubling, rounding and estimating!  We have had to use lots of prior 
knowledge, such as number bonds to 10, 20 and 100, to help us.  We 
especially enjoyed our magic square investigation where we had to make each 
line on a 3 by 3 square add up to the same amount.  What a challenge! 
  
As part of our whole school anti-bullying week we had an afternoon looking at 
bullying.  We watched a video of someone being bullied and thought about 
how they felt during the scenario. We then discussed what bullying actually is. 
We then looked at different scenarios and used the information from our 
discussion to decide whether it was bullying or not.  The most fun part of our 
anti-bullying week was getting to dress up as heroes on Friday.  We came as 
everything from Spiderman and Batman to our own made up superheroes and 
heroines!  It was a wonderful day for everyone to be involved with. 


